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June 24th:  Club Meeting at Ted & Conni’s

June 29th:  Club Working

June 13th:  Mini-Social at Pranza
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PACK YOUR PICNIC BASKET

OK, let’s head back up to the lake on June 24th, and this time hope the water’s warmer
than last month. Conni and Ted are hosting the picnic at their house this month.  You
pack YOUR picnic with all your favorite items and the Club will provide the paper goods
and all the beverages.  Be sure and let Conni or Ted  know you are coming so they will
have enough drinks on hand.  If you call AFTER June 22, bring your own beverages.
The Club will provide beer, wine, water and soft drinks.  If there is something special you
want to drink, feel free to bring it.  And membership DOES have its privileges; non-
members will pay a nominal $5.00 to cover the cost of beverages.  There will also be a
grill available for those of you who would like to grill a meat or vegetable.  Condiments
will be available also.

There will be a badminton set already in place for those of you that would like to play
and 2 kayaks available for flat water kayaking.  Please bring a kite, water toy or any other
outdoor games you would enjoy playing, and as always feel free to just jump in the water
and splash around a bit.

Parking will be roadside unless you get there early enough to grab a spot in their
driveway.  The picnic begins at 2 PM and last until 9 PM. There are already 9 sign ups so
don’t wait around until the last minute to call Ted or Conni at 592-3405.  If you don’t
have directions, they will be given to you on sign up.  So call by June 22 to get a spot.
And speaking of spots, there will be some chairs available, but you may want to bring
your own and also a towel for that wet swimsuit.  See you there!!!

Upcoming Mini-Socials

River Falls Plantation
100 Player Boulevard

Duncan 433-9192
Wednesday July 19th 7:00

Pranza
Tuscan - American Grill

464 East Main Street
Spartanburg 982-8144

Tuesday June 13th 7:00 pm
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2006-2007

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Gerhard Buettner 583-1997 gbuettner@charter.net
PAST PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net
VICE PRESIDENT Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net
TREASURER Art Mall 433-8627 mloart@aol.com
SECRETARY Marty Jones 962-5660 mojonesie@aol.com
MEMBERSHIP Open – Call Gerhard If Interested
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@ att.net
PROGRAMS Open – Call Gerhard If Interested
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net
RACING Mark & Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
SPECIAL PROJECTS Virginia Wilson 587-6105 virginiajean@yahoo.com
ACTIVITIES Open – Call Gerhard If Interested
FUNDRAISING Open/Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net

From Gerhard . . .
Unfortunately I have to start with sad news. Emilie Groot went on her ultimate journey on Sunday, May
14. May skiing be good where ever you go. Pieter, we all have enclosed you into our thoughts according
to our beliefs. Recover fast and well. See you soon.

For the cookout I have to say thank you, thank you, thank you.
It was an "interesting" feeling arriving at Elke's with a keg of beer and absolutely nobody was there. Then
about an hour later the first people started to arrive, but there was no sight of food anywhere. Then at
about at four o clock everything seemed to come out of nowhere. The tables began to fill up, the grill
master came out of nowhere and the aroma of grilled meats filled the air. The big party went on till about
7 and the small party afterwards till about 9. The attendance was about 35 adults and about 10 children.
Elke thank you for hosting the party.

I would like to remind everyone that music on main is Thursday, June 29. If you have not signed up yet
please contact Brian Bobo. We need 25 people working or we get penalized. I believe we have about 20
signed up. The hours are from 6pm till 9pm, so we have to be there by 5:30pm. Correct me please if these
numbers are wrong.

The next "Club Meeting" will be the Picnic at Lake Bowen. Ted and Conni were so kind to open their
place for a party. It will be on Saturday, 24 starting 2pm.



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

The Skiliner (Crescent’s newsletter) may be downloaded in “.PDF” (Adobe Acrobat)
format from Crescent’s Web site at http://www.rtpnet.org/crescent/skiliner.html.
(You may also need to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view
the newsletter.)

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publication in the
newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout calendar included in
the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for information on how to submit your
newsletter item.

Also, don’t forget - the club has a “tent” available for rent.  It is an 18 X 20 tent,
and it is easy to assemble. We also have 4 tables that can be rented with or
without the tent.  We have the makings for that special occasion and it is all very
reasonably priced! Tent rental is $ 25. Tables can be rented for $5 per table.
Remember; don’t have a party without the comfort of shade. Your guests will
appreciate it and so will the club! For rentals of either tent or tables contact Joy
Bobo.


